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Ms J Morgan

Education Professional Lead
Education Strategy Service
Harrow Civic Centre

Station Road

Harrow HA1 2UW

5 March 2015

Dear Ms Morgan
RE: LONGFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL EXPANSION PROGRAMME

The Public Notice in The Harrow Times of 26 February 2015 has provided the
first knowledge that | have had of the proposed expansion of Longfield School
by ultimately 210 pupils (and no doubt many more teachers, teaching
assistants and other support staff).

My personal concern is the additional amount of traffic that this will bring to
the area, particularly at the start and finish of the school day, and the impact
on parking in the area.

Already parents from both Longfield and Buckinaham schools regularly park
alongside my house,
and have occasionally blocked the crossover i ]
) . With more traffic the likelihood of me being inconvenienced
increases as parents compete for scarce parking spaces.

Perhaps more use could be made of double yellow lines and bussing children
to and from school, as is often mooted but rarely done in this country.

As ever, | am sure that my comments will be totally ignored and that the
proposal is in fact a plan. Still | would wish to be kept informed as to what
transpires.

Yours sincerely



